THIS IS A DECISION PAPER

TO:

HARDIN COUNTY BOARD OF EDUCATION

FROM:
Nannette Johnston, Interim
DATE:
JANUARY 18, 2007

SUBJECT:
REQUEST TO HIRE A CONSULTANT FOR THE ACOUSTICAL SHELL AT PAC

ISSUE

The state has recommended that we hire a consultant to assist with the PAC acoustical shell.

FACTS


An architect is not required to prepare bidding documents for the acoustical shell. However, the Division of Facilities recommends that we consult with an architect on a fee basis regarding (a) the capacity of or modifications to the stage rigging, if any, to carry the shell ceiling panels, and (b) required compliance with the Kentucky Building Code regarding fire ratings of the shell. 

The funding for this project has been received from the State Governors budget as a specific line item.  There is no cost to the board for this project.
 
RECOMMENDATION


Hardin County Board Of Education needs to hire a consultant to assist with the acoustical shell requirements.

RECOMMENDED MOTION


I MOVE THAT THE HARDIN COUNTY BOARD OF EDUCATION hire Larry Gream as a consultant to assist with the acoustical shell requirements BASED on the 1993 Department of Education Fee schedule.
